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Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Congressional

Message:
I am a 5th generation Texan and I very strongly
oppose any redistricting in and around my city, as
well as anywhere in the great state of Texas that
may further favor the Republican Party. Every
Texan, regardless of where they live, deserve to
have their voice heard. It is the one job of our
representatives to serve us. It is our right as
citizens of this republic to elect officials who
reflect our ideals, share our morals, and represent
our ideologies. If these representatives cannot
align themselves with the needs and desires of
the public which they serve, then those elected
officials need to remove themselves from the
occupation of public service. Representatives are
public servants, and redrawing district lines
before they are due is doing a disservice to all
Texans. To not allow American and Texan citizens
votes to be heard is wrong. It’s unethical and un-
American. We live under a democracy, which
means it is our right as citizens and taxpayers to
support and oppose whatever policies and
political parties we see fit. Our state government
needs to adjust focus and direct efforts to
rebuilding and improving infrastructure after the
massive floods from early July.




